[Recipient’s Address]
[DATE]





Dear [WHO]:

Greetings. On behalf of Falun Dafa practitioners in [YOUR PLACE], it is our great pleasure to invite you to join us in celebration of “World Falun Dafa Day” on May 13, 2000. (See enclosure for details.)
Falun Dafa, also known as Falun Gong, is a traditional Chinese qigong (self-cultivation) practice designed to improve the mind and body through exercise and meditation. It espouses the principles of “truthfulness, compassion, tolerance,” taking these as guidance for conduct and thought. In merely seven years since its public introduction, Falun Dafa has, mainly through word of mouth, spread to over forty countries around the world and come to be practiced by more than 100 million people. Practitioners are of all ages, all walks of life, and all social and cultural backgrounds. In [YOUR PLACE] and around the world, they enjoy Falun Dafa as a healthy, peaceful, and harmonious way of living. Hundreds [Number Depends] of people in [YOUR PLACE] area have learned the practice through our regular, free workshops and classes offered to the general public.
The world is responding to the goodness of Falun Dafa. Mayor Edward G. Rendell of the City of Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, [insert “USA,” here if you reside outside the US] proclaimed August 16, 1999, as “Falun Dafa Day” and stated that Falun Dafa’s teachings “have helped many people improve their health, elevate their mind, uplift their spirit, and deepen their understanding of life, humanity, and the universe.” [You can excerpt whichever proclamation as you like.] Over a dozen US cities, including Chicago and Washington, D.C., have echoed this sentiment with similar proclamations.
In his proclamation of “Li Hongzhi Day” on October 12, 1996, Mayor Robert C. Lanier of the City of Houston, Texas, stated: “Falun Dafa transcends cultural and racial boundaries. It resonates the universal truth to every corner of the earth and bridges the gap between East and West. Li Hongzhi has worked tirelessly to convey Falun Dafa from China to the rest of the world. Along the way, he has touched the lives of countless people in many countries, earning an acclaimed international reputation.” 

Members of the House of Lords in the United Kingdom have stated, “Falun Gong is an entirely peaceful belief system which encourages the highest standards of moral behavior among its adherents.” “These people are not only harmless but also deeply respectable.”
On an individual level, Falun Dafa has enabled countless people to turn away from self-destructive thinking and behavior, such as drug, alcohol, and tobacco use, selfish pursuits, and mentalities that embroil conflict.  On a societal and even national level, Falun Dafa has equipped people with the understanding necessary to endure the hardest and most unjust of tribulations—without resorting to violence, accusation, or even falling into despair or bitterness. Recent developments in China (see enclosures) have revealed the remarkable perseverance and commitment to truth, compassion, and forbearance Falun Dafa has instilled in its practitioners.  Practitioners of Falun Dafa have remained true to Mr. Li’s teachings, never resorting to any form of violence or retaliation, regardless of the provocation or injustice.  Their exceptional conduct has illustrated the vitality of Mr. Li’s teachings, while at the same time demonstrating to the world that it is indeed possible to be a benevolent, truthful person in any environment, under any circumstance—even torture. Worldwide, all practitioners of Falun Dafa have used only non-violent, peaceful means to appeal. Such forbearance and kindness in the face of torment and injustice, exhibited on such a large scale, has spoken volumes to the world about the fundamentally peaceful and compassionate nature of Falun Dafa. 

Like Tai-chi, Falun Dafa is apolitical and is a popular exercise that improves people’s health and spiritual well being. All activities of Falun Dafa are free and open to the public. There is no formal organization and no hierarchy among practitioners. We are all merely volunteers who would like to share this wonderful practice with others, so that they might benefit similarly. All teachings are available for free from the Internet, and can be downloaded in over a dozen different languages; there is no reason for anybody to be excluded. Practitioners are always willing to help any person or government to gain an objective understanding of the practice.

President Clinton [add “of the United States” if you are outside the US] criticized China’s crackdown on Falun Gong in his address regarding human rights around the world. The US Senate and Congress in mid-November, 1999, unanimously passed concurrent resolutions strongly rebuking the Chinese government for its inhumane, unjust treatment of Falun Gong. Similarly, the Canadian government and the European parliament have spoken out with similar strength, condemning China’s actions. Amnesty International, Human Rights Watch and others have been resolute in their support and have worked hard to bring this matter to the public’s attention. Locally, in just a few days during Human Rights Week and in [YOUR PLACE] area alone, over [HOW MANY] [YOUR STATE] residents signed a petition supporting Falun Gong and calling for a peaceful end to its persecution in China. [This last sentence can be changed to anything symbolizing the support from your local community, if you want to mention it at all.]
We have called on all people of goodwill around the world to extend support and assistance to us in order to resolve the present crisis in China and to spread the truth about Falun Dafa. It is our sincere hope that your honor will be able come to join us for the celebration of “World Falun Dafa Day” on May 13, the date on which the first public lecture on Falun Dafa was given by Mr. Li Hongzhi in China eight years ago. In case the time is inconvenient for you, a congratulatory letter from your honor would be greatly appreciated. Your presence or letter at our ceremony would be, we feel, a contribution to the betterment of all people of [YOUR PLACE]. It would be a resounding confirmation of values fundamental to the founding of our nation, including freedom of belief, speech, and assembly. Simultaneously, it would recognize that truthfulness, compassion, and tolerance are basic human values that cut across race, class, and other boundaries.

Should you need any further information regarding Falun Gong and the “World Falun Dafa Day” ceremony, please do not hesitate to contact us. We would be more than happy to help in any way possible.

We thank you for your consideration, your support, and your kindness.
Sincerely,

[YOUR NAME(s)]

On behalf of Falun Dafa practitioners in [YOUR PLACE]
[Your Address]
